
Submitter: Yancy Lind 

On Behalf Of: River lover 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3501 

This bill is simply crazy.  Of course public interest should be considered in water 

transfers.  The public owns all water in Oregon and our needs should be considered. 


